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Dear School Board,                                                                              January 7, 2019 

 

 

We had a busy month in December. Our students spent a lot of time preparing for the 

Christmas Program and it was time well-spent. The program here was set up by the older 

students here and they did an excellent job in planning this. They picked a play and songs 

that were practiced by all in the school. There were a few hang-ups during the play, but 

the hard work was very appreciated by the community here at Big Sky.  

During December we had a lot of visitors; Mrs. Guardipee-Hall, Mrs. Guardipee, Mr. 

Bull Shoe, Mrs. Salois, Mrs. Tailfeathers, Mrs. Conway, former School Board Member 

Mr. Conway, the Glacier Park Rangers, Ms. Kennerly, Mr. Hall, and Santa Claus.  

Students enjoyed the Toys for Tots, the glacier activity with the Glacier National Park 

Rangers, and the cookie decorating with Mrs. Conway and Mrs. Salois.  It sounds like all 

students had a nice Christmas break at their homes, even though they had a busy schedule 

during that time.  

Everyone is happy to be back at work/school as we continue the school year. 

Happy New Year. 

 

Thanks, 

Willie Sharp, Teacher 

Natasha Siliezar, Teacher/Principal 

Candy Hall, Teacher Aide 

 

 

 

 


